Action Plan for Corbridge Medical Group 2017/18
	
	Issue to be tackled…
	What we will do in response…
	When we will aim to implement this change
	Date achieved 

	1.
	Hadrian Extra Care Hub – new service running from Corbridge providing GP and HCA appointments 6-8pm Mon to Fri and Saturday 9-5. This new service has been commissioned by the CCG to provide an extended access GP service. We need to ensure patients become aware of the service and use it appropriately. This is not a walk–in centre – appointments must be booked in advance
	Advert in Hexham Courant – 3 weeks in December
Information on practice websites and TV screens
Local advertising in press etc – CCG to arrange


	December 17
December 17

Ongoing
	Achieved
Achieved

	2.
	Care Navigators – patients are encouraged to give information to receptionists in order to be sign-posted to the most appropriate service.
	Explanation about the role on TV screen and website
	Ongoing
	

	3.
	Care Navigators – we would benefit from information about local services which would benefit patient- particularly those in the rural communities which operate on a voluntary basis.
	We need to gather information – perhaps by asking via TV screen
	Ongoing
	

	4. 
	Patient Survey 2017 – results to be presented on TV screen
	Powerpoint of results with comparisons with previous survey to be created for the TV screen.

Powerpoint for the website to be developed
	December 17

Ongoing
	Done

	5.
	Availability of appointments with particular GPs - Considering the trainees as deputies working alongside certain doctors where care can be shared might help to encourage patients to consult with another member of the team whom they have been introduced to rather than waiting for a specific GP.


	This was discussed with the GPs and it was agreed that this may not be an appropriate means of dealing with the problem because patients may feel they are being passed on inappropriately and then return for a second opinion which would defeat the purpose of sharing care.
	December 17
	Done

	6.
	Availability of appointments with particular GPs - Encouraging patients to take more minor issues to another GP and keep their long term conditions for discussion with their preferred GP. An analysis of whether the patients who have the most problems with this are ones with long term conditions would be helpful.


	Powerpoint presentation on TV screen highlights this and we will see if this impacts on the availability of certain GPs.
	December 17
	Done

	7.
	Availability of appointments with particular GPs - Providing photographs of the GPs and trainees on the TV screen may make it easier for patients to consider seeing someone else – knowing who they are would make it easier to opt for another member of the team rather than waiting for a specific GP.


	Presentation is now running in the waiting room
	December 17
	Done

	8.
	Text messaging – proving to be very popular with patients and we will develop this further in future. 
	We now routinely remind patients of their appointment time via text message and we encourage all patients with mobile telephones to provide us with a mobile number for this purpose.
We also used text as a way of informing patients about flu clinics which worked well although, for next year, sending letters is considered to be better.
	
	


